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Mabhlawuni learners with their  facilitator 

EAGLE learning in conjunction with  Forgotten voices had a meeting with church leaders to 

share the vision.  The participants and members present were keen to participate in the 

learning program. They made inquires on how best they can access the kits and have 

learning groups in their respective 

neighborhoods. Most of them did get into 

contact with members of the team after the 

meeting thus showing their dedication the 

work.  

 

EAGLE LEARNING 

FACILITATORS 

We have held several facilitator trainings during the 

month of June. One was held at Hopedale, in EAGLE  

learning offices. We have reached out to six congrega-

tions which has seen us having training every week. 

 

 

 

 Meetings have been held in Mabhulawuni, 

Rangemore and Cowdray Park with facilitators 

that are going to be facilitating our learning 

groups. We have worked towards rectifying the 

problems and issues that we faced during our 

Project 300 campaign. 

 

WE LINK! 
We also had a meeting with pastors at TMG. It was one of our big-

gest meeting and we also had more pastors coming forth, offering 

their help and promising that they will bring more learners. Every 

question from the audience was properly answered and after the 

meeting, the pastors went outside to have a look at the kits that are 

used when teaching the learners in our learning groups. Some of the 

pastors even committed to giving us their trusted members to serve 

as facilitators in the learning groups. They asked for our brochures so they can get in touch with 

the team. This saw us partnering up with TMG in the sense that some of the pastors will register 

their learning groups directly from the TMG offices and thus we have a strong work relationship 

with TMG as well. 



 

 

WEBSITE UPDATE 

Watch out for our new updated website. We 

would love to relate with our audience through the 

new site!  

 

MEET A MEMBER 

 

Meet Thamsanqa! 

 

Thamsanqa is our IT specialist. We also call him Thamue. He is our graphic 

designer and he edits our video lessons making sure they have good 

graphics that make the learner understand the lesson more. He takes care 

of the hardware and manages the software as well. Thamue is able to 

code, he is currently working on our website and we are all excited about it. 

We greatly appreciate the massive work that he does for EAGLE. 

 

WE CONNECT! 

Learning groups have been running and 

content continues to be made for the. The 

Mabhulawuni learning group is one of our 

fast growing learning groups and has also 

gotten a very vibrant facilitator who is 

dedicated to making the learning site a 

great one for the learners. The learners 

have also shown great interest through 

their attendance and they greatly appreciate the content as they testify how helpful it is 

to them 

EAGLE LEARNING 


